TULSA GMC LUNCH BUNCH

Founders Glyn & Melrose Trimble (1999)
April6, 2018

TheTulsa GMC Lunch Bunch met today for the monthly luncheon at the Golden
Corral located at East 71°'Street and South Mingo Road in Tulsa. There were a
total of 25 in attendance.

Present were Shirley Pense, Robert & Marilyn Musgrove, Tommy Manning, Fred &
Peggy Pitezel, Ken & Doree Broostin, John Broostin, Clyde Jones, Larry & Joanna
Potts, Peggy Alexander,Sharon Eimen, Pat & Susan O’Brien, Bob Ankershiel, Chuck
& Anne Meyers, Jerry McNeil, and Luis Molina. It was good to visit with Luis
whom we had not seen for a while. We won’t refer to you as a visitor, Luis. We
know you can’t come very often because you are still working a ‘real’ job.

Also, we had four visitors: Asher (grandson of Geoffrey & Peggy Alexander); Alan
Ortloff (friend of Bob Ankershiel); Gary Taber (1974 GMC); and Floyd Eason (1976
GMC). Gary and Floyd live in Oklahoma City; and, they are GMC friends of Ty
Hardiman who has attended the monthly GMC luncheon.

An outing is planned to Fort Gibson (Rocky Point Campground) April 20-22.
Also, a trip is planned to the Sulphur OK area May 12-18.
See attachment ‘April-May 2018 Trips’ for more information.

Monte Jestes called to remind us about the Pawnee Steam and Gas Engine Show
May 4-6. For more information call the Pawnee Chamber of Commerce at  918-
762-2108.

See you next month.

The Tulsa GMC Lunch Bunch

GMC Classics/Tulsa link: http://gmcclassics.com/rallies/tulsa.html

Like us on Facebook — GMC Motorhome Tulsa



